THE REGENTSOF THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA
MEETING ASA COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

May 14, 1998

The Regents of the University of California met on the above date at Covel Commons, Los Angeles
campus.

Present: Regents Atkinson, Chandler, Clark, Connerly, Davies, Hotchkis, Johnson,
Khachigian, Leach, Lee, Levin, McClymond, Montoya, Nakashima, Ochoa,
Sayles, and Soderquist

In attendance: Regents-designate Espinoza, Miura, and Willmon, Faculty Representatives
Dorr and Welss, Secretary Trivette, General Counsel Holst, Provost King,
Senior Vice Presdent Kennedy, Vice President Darling, Chancellors Berdahl,
Carnesale, Dynes, Greenwood, Orbach, Vanderhoef, Wilkening, and Y ang,
Vice Chancellor Bainton representing Chancellor Debas, and Recording
Secretary Nietfeld

The meeting convened at 9:25 am. with Chairman Khachigian presiding.

PUBLIC COMMENT

Chairman Khachigian explained that the Board had been convened as a Committee of the Wholein
order to permit members of the public an opportunity to address matters on the morning’s agendas.

The following person addressed the Board concerning the item noted:

Item 303, Committee on Educational Policy: Board of Admissions and Relations with Schools
(BOARS) Preliminary Recommendations for Changesin Freshman Eligibility Requirements

Ms. Stacey Lee, a student at the Los Angeles campus representing the University of California
Student Association, reported that UCSA could not support the changes in eligibility requirements
being proposed by BOARS. She discussed the harmful consequences in admissionsto UC' s selective
campuses as the result of the passage of Proposition 209 and urged that the Board consider a more
vigorous approach to achieving diversity than that formulated by BOARS.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 am.

Attest:

Secretary



